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PORTLAND INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 
MILITARY AIRCRAFT – TRAINING EXERCISES 

November 22, 2017 
 

 

Portland/Vancouver metro area residents may notice a temporary change in aircraft 

flight activity today, November 22, 2017. 
 
The Oregon Air National Guard 142nd Fighter Wing will be conducting training 

exercises with multiple aircraft.  They are scheduled to depart between 9 AM and 
10 AM will be returning between 11 AM and 12 PM.  

 
Thank you for your understanding during these temporary conditions.  
 

 
For further information please contact: 

Port of Portland - Noise Management Department 
Phone: 503.460.4100 (Oregon) / 800.938.6647 (Washington) 
E-mail: pdxnoise@portofportland.com 

Web:  http://www.portofportland.com/Noise_Mgmt_Home.aspx 

Thank you for your patience during these temporary closures. 
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